
 
KELSALL PARISH COUNCIL 

 
 

 
 

Parish Clerk: 
MRS. N. READ. 

8 The Wynd, 
KELSALL, 

Ches. CW6 0PX 
 

TEL/FAX: 01829-751352 
Mobile: 07787571375 

 
Your Ref:  
 

E-mail: Clerk@Kelsall-PC.org.uk  
 
 
 
To: residents of No 12, Church Street  
 
 
 
I am enclosing the Orders from Cheshire West and Chester detailing the changes planned 
in and around the car park on Church Street.  
 
As part of their standard publicity period for such works, these notices must be displayed 
locally. Since you are directly concerned by the changes, I am sending these to your 
address to make sure that you have sight of them. The Cheshire West notices include 
details of how to send them any comments you may have.  
 
The Traffic regulation Order also spells out the hours during which parking restrictions will 
apply. I believe this was missed out in the letter we sent you and some of your neighbours 
in August, for which I apologise.  
 
I’d appreciate if you could let us have your email address for further correspondence on 
this matter. 
  
 
Best regards, 
 
 
pp.  
 


